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In Matthew 9: 37-38, Jesus said to His disciples “The harvest is plentiful, but the workers are few. Pray 

(ask) the Lord of the harvest, therefore, to send workers into His harvest field” (NIV).  So, you may be 

wondering why we did not issue any ministry updates since April.  The answer is in the passage we just 

quoted.  

Since our return from the mission trip to Nigeria at end of March, we also were away through June on a 

planned trip to Texas and Central America. We returned home to California in the last week of June, 

overwhelmed with so many tasks that were left undone because of our travels. That includes not responding 

promptly to your generous giving in support of our ministry, and failing to give you updates from the field 

monthly as we used to do. We realize that this is a small, but growing ministry, therefore we really need 

your prayers for God to send help so we can keep up with the tasks.  

Outreach to Fidiwo and surrounding villages on July 12, 2025. 

The pastors, missionaries and professional volunteers who receive the support from your generous gifts 

have not stopped working! They are encouraged by your prayers and support.  On Saturday July 12, 2025, 

a group of over 30 volunteers are planning to reach out to Fidiwo and surrounding villages to preach the 

Gospel and minister to the needs of the villagers using the professional skills that God has given them in 

their secular jobs. Ife Global Outreach is supporting them with money for transportation, refreshments, 

medical supplies, food and other essentials that will be distributed to the villagers during the outreach.    

 

             A ministry of Rotimi & Bose Ladeinde     July 2025 

Request: Pray for the Outreach to Fidiwo and surrounding villages on July 12. 

“…The harvest is plentiful, but the workers are few. Pray for the Lord…to send workers into His 
harvest field”. 

Click to Return to Ministry Updates 

http://ife-global.org/ministry_updates.html
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Our prayer requests:  

1. Please pray for the planned ministry outreach to Fidiwo and surrounding villages on July 12. Pray 

that God will open the eyes of the villagers so they can understand the Gospel message. Pray for 

miracles to happen so people can glorify God. Pray for the young volunteers who are taking part in 

this outreach – that God will use this as a means of preparing them for discipleship and to serve in 

ministry work.   

2. Pray that God will send volunteers to join us in doing the work of this ministry. We cannot afford 

to pay for workers yet, but we need those who have been called to serve in missions to join us in 

running this ministry. There is room to train and disciple volunteers to help in moving this ministry 

forward as we grow together.  

 

If you missed out on previous months’ reports, please go to our website http://ife-global.org and click 

on the “Ministry Updates” link to view or download pdf copies of our monthly report. 

Whoever is generous to the poor lends to the Lord, and the Lord will repay him for his deed. 

[Proverbs 19:17 ESV] 

We urgently need monthly support partners to survive. If God has placed on your mind to give in support of 

our work, please do so on our website: http://Ife-Global.org 

http://ife-global.org/
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=X6V2E7J2ADSQU

